
File No. 13-0862-51 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Los Angeles Fire Department 
(LAFD)Automatic Vehicle Locator (AVL) System Project. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the LAFD report dated January 29,2018, attached to the Council file. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

{Budget and Finance Committee waived consideration ofthe above matter) 

SUMMARY 

At a regular meeting held on February 28, 2018, the Public Safety Committee considered a 
LAFD report regarding the AVL System Project. The LAFD provided the Committee an 
overview of the report and summary of projects. After an opportunity for public comment, the 
Committee recommended to note and file the LAFD report. This matter is now submitted to the 
Council for consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
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ENGlJINDER YES 
OFPRRELL YES 
BUSCAINO YES 
RYU f.BSENT 
ROORIGUEZ YES 
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